
August 5, 2016 

 

Greetings Tierrasanta Village! 

  

On Sunday, September 11
th

, members of Tierrasanta Lutheran Church (TLC) would like 

to assist you with light yard maintenance around your home!  Volunteers would spend the 

morning mowing, clipping, snipping, raking or sweeping for you!  Of course, there is no 

charge!   

 

We are delighted to offer this service a second year in a row to TVSD because it was so 

well received and all of our volunteers truly had a wonderful time!  

 

If you are interested, please fill out the attached form and deliver it to the Villa Monterey 

Clubhouse by August 25
t
, and give it to Missy.  This allows us time to review your 

request and recruit enough volunteers to complete the work.   

  

If you have any questions, please contact TLC member coordinator, Lori Fiori, by calling 

858/349-9850 or emailing lori.sandiego@gmail.com.  

  

We look forward to meeting you and assisting you on this special day! 

 

In God’s Service, 

  

Tierrasanta Lutheran Church 

Pastor Bohdan Vadis 

Lori Fiori 

 

 

 

Attachment 

 

tel:858%2F349-9850
mailto:lori.sandiego@gmail.com
http://www.tierrasantalutheran.com/


 

TLC DAY OF SERVICE for TVSD 

Light Yard Maintenance 
 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2016   8:00-11:00 am 
 

 

NAME: ______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Home phone: __________________________________________________ 

 

 

Cell phone: ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

DESCRIPTION OF YARD WORK: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We supply all the labor, but ask that you have any rakes/shovels/brooms/clippers, etc., 

available.  Also, please have large trash bags for the debris. 

 

 

 

Return this to Missy at The Monterey Clubhouse by August 25
th

  


